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Heller Advocates for FCC Reform

Legislation unveiled at a Press Conference on Capitol Hill today
(Washington DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) and U.S. Representative Greg Walden, Chairman of Communications and Technology Subcommittee, unveiled legislation to reform the FCC, making it more transparent and more responsive to industry businesses. 
“The Federal Communication Commission should be helping telecommunications businesses develop, not making it more difficult.  Unfortunately, the FCC has become bogged down in layers of bureaucracy, dragging its heels and slowing industry growth in the process.  
“Businesses need to understand the time frame and costs associated with a new investment or business venture.  These common-sense changes will provide this sector with the certainty necessary to grow and hire new employees,” Senator Heller said. 
The American Technology Jobs Act directs the FCC to: 

· Establish deadlines so that parties know how quickly they can expect action before the FCC.

· Inform the public about the status of rules pending before the commission.

· Conduct a market benefit analysis on any new regulation and determine whether other methods may be less costly.

· Justify any new regulation or amendment by disclosing how the benefits of regulation outweigh the costs.

· Tighten transaction review standards to ensure that the FCC does not place inessential mandates on the approval process for transferring licenses.  
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